PUBLIC LAW SECTION

THE STATE BAR OF CALIFORNIA

July 24, 2009

Jonathan L. Kramer, Esq.
Principal Attorney

Kramer Telecom Law Firm, PC
2001 S. Barrington, Suite 306
Los Angeles, CA 90025

Dear Jonathan,

Thank you so much for taking the time to give the program on telecommunication basics
for the Section Education Institute last January. Your presentation on telecommunication law was
insightful. The attorneys who attended this program will be a step ahead in being able to
determine the important aspects of this area of the law in their practice. The State Bar could not
offer such exceptional programs without the generous donation of time and talent from
individuals like you.

I am very pleased you have joined the Executive Committee of the Public Law Section. I
know that you will be an invaluable member of the committee.

You have my deepest respect.
Si ncerely,
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J quehne Carey-Wilson
xecutive Committee Member
Public Law Section of the State Bar
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